
 

 

To Parents of Junior School Students at Sidcot School 
 
 
31 December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Arrangements for the Start of the Spring Term 
 
I hope this finds you well and that you are enjoying the break over the Festive Season. You may be 
aware that the UK Government has recently issued guidance for the start of the new school term.  
Please be reassured that there has been no change to the guidance for Primary Schools so the 
Junior School will be opening as normal from Wednesday 6 January including wraparound care, 
after school activities and prep. 
 
As before, please keep children at home and isolated, should they show Covid symptoms and call 
111 to be advised about getting a test.  
 
We will continue to do everything we can to keep the children and staff as safe as possible whilst 
carrying on with normal school life. We are looking forwards to a smooth start to term and do not 
anticipate any disruption to the learning of the children.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your class teacher.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support and hope you have a peaceful start to 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Natalie Bone 
Head of Sidcot Junior School 
 
 
 
 
 
 


